
Snack Money 

Please note that £6 snack money 
will be due on the 25.02.19 for 
this half term. All donations go 
towards a daily afternoon snack 
and supports with cooking costs 

and additional resources to      
enhance learning opportunities 

for the inside and outside areas. 

Spring Term 
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EYFS (Reception) Newsletter 

Dates for the Diary… 

School trip to forest school-09.05.19 
(further details to follow) 

Sharing writing books and workshop– 
21.03.19 (further details to follow) 

Coffee morning– 14.03.19 

World Book Day (07.03.19) 

This year in Reception we will have a day centred 
around the book ‘Supertato’. This is a  

non-uniform day and children are       
encouraged to come to school dressed as 

their favourite characters from their 
much loved stories. 

We will be holding a coffee morning on Thursday 14th March at 8:30am in the Reception Kitchen 
area. Please take advantage of this opportunity to meet and interact with fellow parents of both 
reception classes. All proceeds will be put towards developing the Reception outside areas. This 
event will be run by FOSHA and Sarah Chown our Parent Support Advisor. Any cake donations 
would be gratefully received.  

Welcome back everyone! 

We hope that you have enjoyed a lovely 
half term and break and are revived and 
refreshed for another busy and        
exciting  half term.  We hope you find 
this newsletter informative and useful. 
You will receive one each half term to 
keep you updated and aware of          
upcoming events.   

14.03.19 at 8:30 in Reception Kitchen 
area... 



Please note: 

Please make sure that each item of your child’s 
clothing (both school uniform and PE kit) has their 
name on it. Clothing often gets mixed up, especially 
after PE lessons so it is essential that all clothing 

is named including shoes.  

Please help... 

Please can you collect washed bottle tops 
in preparation for a topic that we will be      

covering during the Summer term.  

Home learning opportunity… 

Please match by drawing a line to connect the upper case capital letter to it’s  
matching lower case one. This is something we will be learning about over this next 
half term. Each child to return this activity completed, with their name on it will 
receive a merit for their reward chart.  

This half terms spellings... 


